

January 18, 2022

Dear Family Member,

I am sorry to report that we continue to see positive cases in our facility and throughout our community. As a result of further testing, we have identified additional positive cases, both residents and staff. Four residents have been identified and isolated to the third floor for their ten days of quarantine. We currently have ten COVID positive residents. Fortunately, the majority of our positive residents have recovered with very little effects.

We have been able to acquire the monoclonal antibody treatments from our pharmacy to treat positive residents as needed. We are hopeful that this is another tool, in addition to other vitamin supplements prescribed by our physicians, to help our elderly population avoid the serious effects of COVID.

I am sorry to report that since yesterday, we lost one of our residents to COVID complications. Please keep our residents, families and staff in your prayers.

Sincerely,

Fortunato Scerbo III

Administrator